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Memo 
 

TO: Pastors, Parochial Administrators, and Altar Server Coordinators 

FROM: Dcn. Greg McAvoy-Jensen 

DATE: May 5, 2025 

RE: Altar Server Recognition Event August 30, 2025 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE 

 

Diocese of Sacramento Altar Server Recognition Mass 

Bishop Jaime Soto, Celebrant 

Saturday August 30, 2025 at St John the Baptist Parish in Folsom 

Mass at 10:30am followed by reception in hall 

 

The Altar Servers of the Diocese of Sacramento in the central/main part of the Diocese are invited to attend 

a Mass with Bishop Soto to be recognized for their service to our Diocese and their parish.  We will be giving 

out certificates for 1, 2 and 3 and 3+ years of service. Each parish will also select an Altar Server of the year 

who will also be recognized at the celebration. Registration is required.  

Contact Rick Kobzi, Altar Server Coordinator Organizer, at 714-608-3060 or rickkobzi@att.net to obtain the 

registration link and materials or to ask any questions. 

The deadline to register for the event will be August 1, 2025. 
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